
 
 
 
 
 
 

CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

MEETING 
ON 

CITY OF PORTSMOUTH 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT   

 
 

 
THURSDAY 

MARCH 11, 2004 
6:00 PM  

CONFERENCE ROOM A 
PORTSMOUTH CITY HALL 

 
AGENDA 

 
6:00 p.m.  Discussion and Selection of Public Service Agency Grant Applicants  
 
 
 

 If you would like additional information, please contact Cindy Hayden, Portsmouth 
Community Development Director, Portsmouth City Hall, at 431-2006, ext. 218. 

 
 

CDBG funds must be used to primarily 1) benefit individuals and families who earn very low, 
low or moderate incomes; 2) improve neighborhoods in which over 51% of the residents earn 
very low, low or moderate incomes; and 3) improve accessibility for people with disabilities.  
The Portsmouth CDBG program is funded by U.S Housing & Urban Development. 


